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CLIENT NOTICE 
 

 
 
5 March 2024 
 

FUEL SITUATION IN ENP  
 
NWR is aware of the fuel issue in the Etosha National Park. Enercon, our third party 
supplier is on their way to Okaukuejo to give an emergency supply and the situation 
should get back to normal this morning still. 
 
The fuel pumps are also being attended too and should be running by today the 5th of 
March at our service stations in Halali and Terrace Bay 
 
NWR would like to sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused by the fuel 
situation. Further meetings with our 3rd party supplier will today will ensure this 
unfortunate situation comes to an end. 
 
For any updates, Please call Nelson Ashipala on +264812128323 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Nelson Ashipala 
Manager Corporate Communications, Online Media and MICE 
 
 


